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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOME AFFAIRS   

BY DEPUTY R.J. WARD OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 8th SEPTEMBER 2020 

 

 

Question 

 

To what extent is the Minister made aware of the outcomes of any disciplinary procedure undertaken at any 

level within his portfolio and what details, if any, is the Minister given regarding incidences of ‘whistle-

blowing’?   

  

 

Answer 

 

As Minister, I am notified of any disciplinary procedure, whistleblowing or significant investigations 

concerning employees in Tiers One and Two through regular Ministerial briefings by the Director 

General.   

 

Where it is not appropriate for the Director General to undertake this, the Chief Executive or Group 

Director of People and Corporate Services will provide the briefings.  

 

In line with the Government procedures on whistleblowing and disciplinary matters, I am initially notified 

of the existence of such a complaint. I am kept informed of the stages of any investigation and timetable 

and the outcome of any such formal processes.  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


